
Filming and photography 
are taking place

If you do not want your image to potentially appear in NoSCoS materials, 
please inform the photographer. 

About photography at NoSCoS: 
We use professional photography to communicate about and promote the 
NoSCoS and its work. This includes, but is not limited to, publishing  
images on the NoSCoS website, its social media channels, in its print 
publications, and in other marketing material. 

Our photography is stored in the Spinalis Foundation’s Library, which can 
be accessed by the graphic designer at Spinalis, who can download  
images for use in promoting NoSCoS and its work. 

You can contact the photographer/graphic designer at anna@spinalis.se 
at any time to stop using your images or to have your image erased. Alter-
natively, if you are at an event, please speak to the photographer (Anna).


